Merridale Primary School

Aspen Way Wolverhampton WV3 0UP 01902 558760

Headteacher: Mrs Laura Towle

office@merridaleprimary.co.uk www.merridaleprimary.co.uk @merridalereads (on Twitter/X)



Date: Wednesday 17th July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

URGENT HELP NEEDED!

As you know, we recently asked for all school reading and library books to be returned to school. We have now completed our audit and have found that we have 178 Key Stage 2 reading scheme books missing. These books have a sticker inside with a colour e.g. magenta, sapphire, lime etc. These books have gone missing this school year and have not been returned.

We are asking for all families to check at home for any school reading books and return them before school closes at the end of this week. As I am sure you can appreciate, 178 books cost the school a great deal of money – approximately $\mathfrak{L}_{2,000}$. School funds do not have enough reserves to cover the cost of replacing these books so we URGENTLY need families to check home and bring them back to school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Towle Headteacher